
Starting this September is a new 
community initiative aimed at 
supporting our secondary school 
students in their studies. In par-
ticular we are offering support to 
those students studying for their 
GCSE’s. However, the same sup-
port will be available to any stu-
dent of secondary age should they 
need it. In order to make this a real 
opportunity for the young people 
of Cholsey, CLUB H will require a 

number of volunteers to assist in 
the running of some of the ses-
sions.  All sessions will be led by 
an experienced young peoples 
worker who will be on hand to give 
help and advice to both volunteers 
and students. If you are interested 
in volunteering or would like more 
information about CLUB H please 
contact Jacob Dearman, Cholsey 
Youth Worker : Cholsey Youth Club 
/ Library, The Pavilion

Monday – Thursday 4.00pm to 5.30pm (term time)
Youth Room / Library

The Pavilion

Email : youthleader@cholseyyouthclub.co.uk


